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IMMIGRATION REFORM: HOW WILL IT IMPACT BUSINESS?

PANELISTS LOOK AT EMERGING LEGISLATION

 Three experts discuss immigration reform’s effect on Colorado businesses, community

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – March 22, 2013 – The nation’s leading lawmakers are working on a proposal for comprehensive immigration reform legislation, an effort that is gaining momentum in the wake of recent election results in which the Latino vote emerged as a significant factor. What impact will the emerging immigration reform legislation have on Colorado businesses?


Find out at “Immigration Reform: Impact on Colorado Business and Community,” a panel discussion featuring three immigration experts on Tuesday, April 16 at the Mining Exchange Hotel, 8 S. Nevada Ave. Networking and registration begins at 11:30 a.m.; lunch and panel discussion starts at noon.

The immigration issue is particularly significant for Colorado, where the demographic transition is extensive, and new alliances help to make new policies possible.  Many in the business community want reform in order to gain access to workers they need due to an aging U.S. labor force and a perceived shortage of high-skilled workers and low-skilled labor for agricultural and construction jobs. The panelists will discuss:

· The latest on emerging national immigration legislation

· Which Colorado constituencies are most affected

· Why immigration reform is important now

· The impact on Colorado businesses

Speaking at the event are:

· Sarah Kendall Hughes, deputy chief of staff for Colorado Sen. Michael Bennet, who will share the newest information on current national policy.

· Oscar A. Chacon, executive director of the National Alliance of Latin American and Caribbean Communities, who will explain legalization provisions for the undocumented population.

· Tom Hurley, a Colorado Springs attorney specializing in immigration matters, who will address business issues. Hurley is experienced in obtaining nonimmigrant visas for professionals and investors, as well as labor certifications and lawful permanent residence status for skilled workers.

The event will be moderated by Eric Popkin, Colorado College associate dean of global, community and summer programs.

“Immigration Reform: Impact on Colorado Business and Community” is sponsored by the Colorado College Business and Community Alliance and the Colorado Springs Business Journal.  Cost is $35; register by Friday, April 12 at www.coloradocollege.edu/immigrationlunch
For information, directions or disability accommodation at the event, members of the public may call (719) 389-6607.
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